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Addendum #3 

To: Prospective Bidders File No: Tender 2023-02 Addendum #3 
Date: November 29, 2023 
From: Brian Murphy, Director of Public Works & Engineering 
Re: Addendum #3 Tender 2023-02 

 
 
Please review the following responses to bidder questions that have been submitted in 
regards to City of Duncan Tender 2023-02 Trans-Canada Highway Multi-Use Path: 
Cowichan River to 140 TCH. 
 
1. What size is the existing water service that requires the water meter to be relocated? 

Response: Two water meters are to be relocated, refer to drawing C103, note 6.  

1. The water service near the middle of the block retaining wall is 25 mm according 
to our records. 

2. The water service near the north end of the block retaining wall is 38 mm 
according to our records. 

2. Please confirm if we are to re-use the existing water meter with associated parts for the water 
meter relocation or if we need to provide a new water meter with associated parts? 

Response: The Sensus SRII meter can be reused with the adjustments to the meter as 
the drawings indicate. 

3. Please confirm the location where we are to take the No-Post barriers. 

Response: The No-Post barriers at the base of existing slope across from the Old Farm 
appear to be MOTI barriers. The City will inquire with MOTI if they intend to 
retrieve the barriers. In the interim, assume delivery to City site on Cliffs Road 
in Duncan. 

4. For the pay item “Replace Unsuitable Subgrade [ OPTIONAL ]”, please confirm what the 
replacement material is and if we are to include the excavation & offsite disposal of the unsuitable 
material. 

Response: Yes, line item to include all works noted and replacement with sub-base 
material.  Refer to supplemental specifications. 

5. With the changes being made to the Schedule of Quantities and Prices form, will a revised / 
updated Schedule of Quantities and Prices form be provided reflecting all the changes made? 
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Response: Yes, a revised SoQ and Prices form will be issued after December 01, 2023 
to ensure that any additional questions / responses are included in any 
changes. 

6. What would be considered "row planting"? Would we assume only the planter beds north of 
Al Wilson Grove? Also, would it be safe to assume that the ends of the planter beds would receive 
the same treatment? 

Response: The edging is proposed for the planting areas on both the south and north 
side of Al Wilson Grove. This includes around the perimeter of the plantings, 
ie. back, front, and both sides. 


